IN THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE
HOMES FOR GOOD HOUSING AGENCY, OF LANE COUNTY OREGON

ORDER 21-17-03-02 In the Matter of Updating the Administrative
Plan, Subsidy Standards

WHEREAS, Homes for Good is permitted to establish subsidy standards that determine
the number of bedrooms needed for families of different sizes and composition.

WHEREAS, Homes for Good proposes to provide Public Housing families who were
displaced as a result of the Rental Demonstration Act and who choose to reside at Sarang or

Hayden Bridge Landing to have a subsidy standard in accordance with the Admissions and
Continued Occupancy 2019 Policy.

NOW IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED THAT:
The Administrative Plan for Fiscal Year 2021 shall be revised as follows:
Page 5-11 is amended to state under Determining (Voucher) Family Unit Size,

The head of household, including the spouse or co-head, will be allocated one bedroom.
All other household members will be based on two (2) persons per bedroom, without
regard to gender or age.
Live-in aides will be allocated a separate bedroom. Family members of a live-in aide will
not be considered when determining family unit size.

Single person families will be allocated one bedroom.

Existing tenants at the RAD developments of Sarang and Hayden Landing will retain

their allocated Occupancy Standard issued by Public Housing's 2019 Admissions and

Continued Occupancy Policy (ACOP). Upon turnover of the unit, Occupancy Standards of
the Administrative Plan will apply.

DATED this_| 7. 7™ day of_[Maren , 2021
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Chair, Homes for Good Board of Commissioners




